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pg TOLEDO
Docket No. 50-346 6 EDISON
License No. NPF-3

Serial No. 1-110

December 13, 1979

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Director, Region III
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This letter is in response to your November 30, 1979 letter, requesting
back-up power for the red emergency (OPX lines) telephones at our Davis-
Besse site. A Facilities Change Request was initiated on January 26, 1979
to provide the necessary back-up power supply to the telephone system.
This Facility Change Request has been expanded to include connection to
the uninterruptible power supply which will provide the requested back-up
power to the red emergency (OPX lines) telephones.

Review completion is expected the week of December 17, 1979. Installation
is expected to be completed approximately four (4) weeks af ter review.
The four (4) week installation time is contingent upon material availability.

Yours very truly,

*

Richard P. Crouse
Vice President
Nuclear
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